
 
 

 

 
OAKLEY AND DEANE PARISH COUNCIL 

 

SAFEGUARDING POLICY 

 
Oakley and Deane Parish Council believes that it is always unacceptable for any person to experience abuse of 
any kind and recognises its responsibility to safeguard the welfare of all by a commitment to pracƟce which 
protects them.  

 
We recognise that:  

• the welfare of all is paramount. Everyone regardless of gender, marital status, race, ethnic origin, naƟonality, 
naƟonal origin, disability, sexual orientaƟon, religion or age, have the right to equal protecƟon from all types of 
harm or abuse  
• working in partnership with all stakeholders is essenƟal in promoƟng welfare.  
 
The purpose of the policy:  

• To provide protecƟon for all who receive Oakley and Deane Parish Council services, including employees.  
• To provide staff and volunteers with guidance on procedures they should adopt in the event that they suspect 
someone may be experiencing, or be at risk of, harm.  
 
This policy applies to all staff, Parish Councillors and members of the organising groups or users of community 
groups using the Oakley and Deane Parish Council faciliƟes. 

 
 We will seek to safeguard children and young people by:  

• valuing them, listening to and respecƟng them  
• adopƟng safeguarding guidelines through procedures and a code of conduct for staff and volunteers 
 • recruiƟng staff and volunteers safely, ensuring all necessary checks are made  
• sharing informaƟon about safeguarding and good pracƟce with all staff and faciliƟes users  
• sharing informaƟon about concerns with agencies who need to know, and involving parents and children 
appropriately  
• providing effecƟve management for staff and volunteers through supervision, support and training.  
 
We are commiƩed to reviewing our policy and good pracƟce every three years unless relevant statutes change 
at lesser intervals.  

 

 

Signed         ………………………….                          ………………………… 

Chairman of the Parish Council                Clerk to the Parish Council 

Date … 8th February 2024 ……                              


